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Board Members 2003 

Barbara Hayes - President  770.205.8228 

Joe Perniciaro - VP   770.889.4625 

Sam Wilson - Treasurer  770.781.9745 

Eileen Knox – Secretary             678.860.8849(NEW) 

Mike Knox – Asst. Secretary  770.886.5311 
 

 

Please welcome our new neighbors: 
 

*If you have new neighbors or are new to the neighborhood, 

please contact any Board member, and the Welcoming 

Committee will ensure a Welcome Basket is delivered! 
 

Committees for 2003…  

ACC – Sam Wilson (Board Member) 

 Cathy Morse 

 Pablo Diaz 

 Jim Cheatham 

Social / Welcome – Eileen Knox (Board Member) 

 Binnie Jansa – Welcome 

 Millie Parrish – Welcome 

 Jeanne Law – Welcome 

 Michelle Clark – Welcome 

 Debbie Fitzgerald – Social 

 Lise Raynor  - Social 

Landscape – Mike Knox (Board Member) 

 Herbert Jansa 

Newsletter – Eileen Knox (Board Member) 

Pool & Tennis Area – Joe Perniciaro (Board Member) 

 Barbara Hayes (Board Member) 
 

Patriot Sanitation 
Patriot will be at our next Board Meeting!  Please 

come to get the great details.  For those of you who 

have not switched to Patriot Sanitation, it is not too 

late!!   Please call Patriot today at 770-752-9430 or 

come to the next Board meeting at Sam Wilson’s 

house (1640 Loblolly Lane), March 3, 2003 at 7:00PM.   

It is a move you won’t regret!  

 

 
 

 

 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

    

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
Community Cop Corner 
PLEASE take down Christmas decorations!  (Yes, 

there are still some up in the neighborhood) 

Take off mailboxes, doors, house and anything in 

the yard. 

MUCH THANKS! 
 

Quote of the Month 
He who will not risk cannot win. – John Paul Jones 

(Naval Officer, Revolutionary War)  
 

Groundhog Day – Here is the way I think it goes, 

General Lee see his shadow, he sleeps for another six 

weeks.  General Lee does not see his shadow, EARLY 

SPRING.  General Lee, 2003, DID NOT SEE HIS 

SHADOW!!  Early spring!!  YEA!!!! 

 

Reserve Study – Will be posted on the website in 

February, please check the website at your convenience 

(www.granforest.com).  What the study consists of is a 

DETAILED recap of the whole neighborhood and what 

needs replace, repaired and $$$ that needs to be in the 

reserve to maintain and/or improve our neighborhood.  

This is a very important piece of information in regards 

to our neighborhood, please be sure to take a look at it! 

Ladies Night OUT!!!!! 
February 26, 2003 – 6:30PM 
Any ladies need a break?  Want to get together 

with other neighborhood ladies? 

Come meet us at O’Charlie’s!! 

Please RSVP to Lisa at 770-889-3337 
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Ambassador for the March of Dimes 
in Forsyth County is in our 

neighborhood! 
His name is Ethan Law. 

Ethan and his family live on Cottonwood Trail!  Close 
to all of us!  Ethan was a premature baby.  He 
weighed 1lb 15 oz and was 14 inches long, just a little 
guy.  
The Law family is so excited about this opportunity 
to help inform everyone about the hardships of 
premature babies and to help support such a 
worthwhile organization like the March of Dimes. 
Did you know? 

 Premature birth means a baby is born at 
less than 37 completed weeks of 
gestation. 

 Fifty percent of premature babies 
develop mild or sever disabilities. 

 Health care costs for a preemie baby is 
about 10 times higher than a full term 
baby. 

Please contact the Law family if you would like to be a 
hero for our babies or would just like some 
information.  
The March of Dimes walk in Forsyth County is March 
29th at the Forsyth Central High School. Anyone is 
welcome to walk with the Law team, form your own 
team personally or through work, or sponsor the Law’s 
as they walk for the March of Dimes.  Please contact 
the Law family (Jeanne, Greg, Maura and Ethan Law) 
via phone at 770-889-3057 or email lawgjme@att.net 
for more information. 

 
 

          Gran Forest News 

 

A tid-bit of interesting    
neighborhood news… 

Have something to sell? 
Have a service to perform? 

 

Well, we are going to put “Classifieds” on 
our web site.  Please email to:  

forsale@granforest.com 

 
We are also going to add a “Services” 

section to our web site.  For services please 
email to: 

services@granforest.com 
 

Gran Forest Neighborhood and or Board are not responsible 
for any conversations or transactions in the "Classifieds" 

section or "Services" section. 

 
Space for rent (free of course) 
 Do you have a favorite recipe you would 

like to share with your neighbors, you 

can post it here!  
 

 Do you have something you would like 

to sell, how about using the newsletter to 

let people know? 
 

 Lost and found, this is also a good place 

to let people know. 
 

 Do you have any good ideas about the 

newsletter?  Let me know, I am always 

looking for new and interesting stuff to 

add! 
 

 Do you have a service you would like to 

advertise, such as lawn service, 

babysitting, painting, etc?  Lets put it in 

the newsletter! 

 

EMAIL ME AT: contact@granforest.com 
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